
 

Tuesday 1st August 2023 

NEWSLETTER 

PAYNESVILLE BAKERY LUNCH ORDERS 

MONDAY 
Lunch Order Day 

Students need to hand in their  
lunch order by 9.30am 

 

THURSDAY 
Lunch Order Day 

Students need to hand in their  
lunch order by 9.30am 

ASSEMBLY 
ASSEMBLY 

FRIDAY 

2:35PM  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to Miss Bonnie Taylor who is currently completing a second placement at Eagle Point Primary 
school as a pre-service teacher. Last term, Bonnie worked alongside Mrs Langley and Mrs Ford in Room 7 and for 
the next 4 weeks she will be working in Room 6. Thank you to Mrs Jenman and the students in Room 6 for       
welcoming her into the room. Hosting pre-service teachers is very important for both schools and students as 
without the coaching, mentoring and real life experience of a classroom, our teachers of the future will not be 
ready to take up teaching positions. This term the school will host 3 pre-service teachers, Bonnie Room 6, Trinity 
Room 4 and Mathew Room 3. 
 
The annual Book Week parade will be held on Monday 21st August. The parade is being hosted by Room 5 and 7 
this year and will start at approx. 9:15am. Students, staff and parents are invited to dress up as their favourite 
book character and come and join in the fun. I am looking forward to seeing the wonderful costumes and         
creations on the day. Sometimes, for a variety of reasons, we have  children who cannot dress up and would 
dearly love to so if you have a spare costume or an idea, I would love to hear from you. If any parents or           
volunteers would be available on the morning to help coordinate this, please let me know. 
 
Sadly, we have had to make the decision not to hold the Grade 2 sleepover this year. This is due to the school 
having to provide time in lieu for staff that are required to attend school activities outside of normal working 
hours. After much consideration I have made the decision to focus on maintaining Grade 3/4 and Grade 5/6 
camp experiences and cut back in other areas. 
 
Please put Monday 14th August in your diaries as a student free day. Teachers will be working from the school, 
continuing their professional learning about improving student writing using the 6+1 traits of writing resources. 
Education support officers will have the opportunity to observe peer practice at the East Gippsland Specialist 
School and Sale Specialist School. Theircare will be providing a full day program for any students requiring      
childcare on this day. Bookings can be made through the Theircare website www.theircare.com.au or call 1300 
072 410 for more information. 
 

 
Have a wonderful week. 

 
Anna Duncan  
Principal 

Eagle Point Primary School 

 

STUDENT FREE DATES FOR TERM 3: 

Monday 14th August 

http://www.theircare.com.au


 

SCHOOL CALENDAR—TERM 3 

AUGUST 2023 

Thursday 03rd August Lunch Order Day 

Monday 07th August School Athletics Carnival–Grades 3-6 

Howitt Park, Bairnsdale 
 

Monday 07th August Lunch Order Day – Grade P to 2 only 

Monday 07th August Mobile Library—East Gippsland Shire 

9.30-11am 

Monday 10th August Lunch Order Day   

Monday 14th August Student Free Day 

Thursday 17th August Lunch Order Day   

Monday 21st August Book Week Dress Up Parade 

Monday 21st August Lunch Order Day   

Tuesday 22nd August Finance Meeting @3.45pm 

Buildings & Grounds Meeting @4.45pm 

School Council Meeting @5.30pm 

Thursday 24th August Lunch Order Day   

Friday 25th August Cricket Clinic—Rooms 3, 5, 6 & 7 



 





 

SCHOOL ATHLECTICS CARNIVAL 

MONDAY 7TH AUGUST 

GRADES 3-6 

                  Howitt Park, Bairnsdale 

Students will travel by bus leaving school close to 9am and compete in a variety of         

athletics events including running, throwing and jumping events. Students can qualify for 

the Eagle Point PS athletics team which will go on to compete at District level. We are 

looking for parent volunteers to assist us on the day. No experience necessary as they will 

be assisting staff to run the events, rake jump pits, record placings etc. If you or someone 

you know has a few hours available on the day, please contact the office or your child’s     

classroom teacher. Thank you in advance for the assistance. 

 

 

 

 

DRESS UP PARADE  

MONDAY 21ST AUGUST 



COMMUNITY NEWS 



COMMUNITY NEWS 


